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22 Jan 2018

Kind Attention-  All GP Trainees. 

Dear Colleagues, 


We are pleased to announce that PELC has been approved by Health Education England for OOH 
GPST training. Our team of OOH Clinical supervisors welcome all GP trainees to book their OOH 
sessions at PELC. 

All information relating to the Application form, OOH Guidance, Shifts etc can be accessed on our 
website - http://www.pelc.nhs.uk/gp-vts.html  
Once you send in your application form and scanned copies of the required documents, a login 
will be created for you on the ‘rota-master’ where you can see the available shifts and request 
them. Shifts will be duly confirmed by VTS Admin staff.


Below is a summary of the shifts that may be available soon: 


Look forward to working with you soon. 


Best Wishes, 


Dr Mohamed Amin,DNBE (Paediatrics), MNAMS, MRCGP, MAcadMEd, DLM, MBA   

Clinical Lead for Training and Transformation, PELC  
Email : m.amin@nhs.net

Queens Hospital, Rom Valley Way , Romford, Essex, RM7 0AG  

Phone- 01708 435000. 

Report to: Main entrance, signposted GP-OOH

Face to 
Face 
Sessions 

All weekdays 
1900-0000

Saturday/Sunday

 0900-1400

King George’s Hospital, Barley Lane , Ilford, Essex, IG3 8YB

Phone - 0330 400 4333.  

Report to Urgent Care Centre next to A&E. 

Face to 
Face 
Sessions 

All weekdays 
1900-0000

Saturday/Sunday 
0900-1400

Becketts House,3rd floor,2-14 Ilford Hill, Ilford, Essex, IG1 2QX           

This is where where you meet the car, driver and your clinical 
supervisor at Becketts House car park (so particularly 
important to be on time).

Mobile and 
Telephone 
Consultation 
sessions 

Saturday/ Sunday

 0900-1400 


Additional Sessions may also be made available in other areas of PELC e.g. Harlow (on weekends 
1000-2200) and Dunmow, where these bases are geographically close to the GPSTR’s place of 
work/residence, subject to availability of OOH supervisors at those bases.

Parking at the hospitals is paid (please remember coins etc) and Becketts house is easily accessible 
by walk from Ilford Train station or by Bus. Alternatively, the nearest paid multi-storey car park is on 
Clements Road, IG1 1AG.
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